
Sir/Madam, 
 

An emergent meeting of the Central Election Committee was held in the 
DSW office on 12.10.2018 to consider the request of the students willing to 
the file nominations. The students stated that they were facing difficulty in 
getting affidavit from First Class Magistrate/Public Notary/Oath 
Commissioner, as it is a cumbersome and time consuming process. Hence, the 
committee is of the opinion that a self attested affidavit by the students be 
accepted 

In the light of the above all the HODs/Directors/Principals are requested 
to accept self attested affidavit by the students. 
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